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Senator Bill Larkin (R-C, Cornwall-on-Hudson) today announced the Purple Heart Hall
of Honor website and toll-free 877-number are now up and running.

For more information, go to: www.thepurpleheart.com or call 1-877-28HONOR (1-
877-284-6667).

The National Purple Heart Hall of Honor is located at 374 Temple Hill Road,
Vails Gate, New York 12584. Local Phone: (845) 561-1765. Fax: (845) 561- 6577.



